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25/03/2021  17:52:232021/0877/P SUPPRT S. Toff I work in one of the offices of this building and it would be great if there was a decent modern hotel in the area 

and there needs to be a good development of Chalk Farm. I do hope that the build will be expedited as quickly 

as possible to minimise any inconvenience. it will be good for us locals if a time schedule can be documented, 

I think a boutique hotel will enhance the area and a great new addition.

25/03/2021  11:21:362021/0877/P SUPPRT Mr J Joseph As a leaseholder in the building, I think this is much needed development for the junction, which is a bit 

rundown at the moment.

Although the build work and noise will be disruptive to me, I have to approve this hotel as it will be good for the 

area. I actually like the design.

25/03/2021  10:42:542021/0877/P SUPPRT D Geiger I have lived in the area for many years. I am pleased to see efforts being made to improve the area especially 

around Chalk Farm which in part is quite rundown. I have a lot of visitors from abroad coming during the year 

and therefore a local boutique hotel would be ideal for them to stay nearby. It is also good to see that this 

application is by an actual hotel operator and not just a developer looking to sell it
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